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SUNDAY 5TH DECEMBER 2021

HI FAMILIES OF ST COLUMBA'S,
As the photo shows, preparations for
Christmas are well underway at St
Columba’s. Last week we lit the first of the
four Advent Candles, for the four Sundays
leading up to Christmas. We will light the
fifth, or Christ/Christmas candle on
Christmas Day, reminding us that Christ is
the light of the world.

Michael and Lucy decorated the tree this
week – which arrived unexpectedly last
Sunday – a week early! So, it is in place for
the three families who are coming for
baptism this Sunday. A big welcome to
Evelyn May Sanderson Chan, James Gardner
Lamb-Finlay & Maisie Elizabeth Lyburn and
their families this weekend. Our Associate
Minister, William will celebrate the baptisms
– his first at St Columba’s, so a special day for
him too.



Christingle making, Family Tea and Carols by Candlelight
After this weekend, our next special occasion will be on the afternoon of Sunday
12th, December from 3pm, for Christingle making, family tea and then Carols by
Candlelight at 5pm. That should be a lovely occasion. All ages welcome. Please
RSVP to gary@thewallis.com by 5th December for catering purposes.

In the meantime, enjoy the activities chosen by Fiona (thank you) and have a
happy weekend.

https://ministry-to-children.com/curriculum/bible/luke/

https://sermons4kids.com/company_is_coming.htm

Angus & the Sunday School Team
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